Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​
· Please remember to sign up for breakfast and lunch. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. The breakfast and lunch menus for June can be found on our district website.​
· Attached you will find a REVISED flyer for Preschool and Kindergarten Graduation. The flyer now has a link.  This event will be held on June 13th, 5:00 pm at St. Michael's Mutual Club. This event is planned and sponsored by preschool and kindergarten parents.
· Attached you will find our June Event Calendar.
· Attached you will find a flyer for 5th Grade's Pool Party, which will be held on June 16th. This is not a school sponsored event.
· Just a reminder that our Preschool Teddy Bear Picnic will be held on June 2nd, at 2:00 pm.
· Just a reminder that our Field Day will be held on Monday, June 5th. Please be sure to return your child's water permission slip.
· Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)
​​​We hope everyone has a great weekend! 

